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① Workshop activities ② Women's Day commemoration refugee support activities 
 
The Universal Peace Federation (UPF) in Russia held an art exhibition at the Moscow Peace Embassy 
under the theme "Everything Begins with Love." 
 
Artists and scholars from the International Association of Arts and Culture for Peace (IAACP) were 
invited to this event, and Tatiana Kuznetsova, UPF Secretary General for Eastern Europe and IAACP 
Russia Director, gave a presentation on UPF's ideals. 
 
This exhibition became a venue for conveying the value of peace through art and further spreading UPF's 
peace activities. 
 


